
Dear parents/carers

I hope you have had a good weekend.

Thank you to all the students who attended our first enrichment evening. I hope everyone
had fun. The staff and students here really enjoyed meeting you all. Not too late to book
onto the 2nd evening on Thursday 6th June 5pm to 7pm. For parents, there is an opportunity
to come earlier when collecting students - 6.30pm and join us for half an hour for a
tea/coffee and meet other parents & staff while you wait to collect the students from their
activities.

A reminder we have posted our KS3 guide on the school website which has lots of
information about the school.

Thank you to everyone who has completed our Y6 Transition Data Collection Form 2024.
This will help us support your child’s needs. If you haven’t yet completed it please do.

All the links are on our Transition page of the website.

In the next couple of weeks we will be sending out an email to help you access MCAS which
is a platform that you will become familiar with throughout your child's time at The Angmering
School. If you have another student already with us then you will have used MCAS to view
their report. The email will guide you on how to access the system.

After half term we will send out a google form so you can help us to plan timetables for
September. We would like some feedback on language preferences from our Y6
parents/students. This language will be studied until the end of Year 9. This survey is purely
to give us an idea of preference and student numbers. Your response will not mean this is
the guaranteed language your child will study.

Best wishes
Fiona

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/admissions/transition-from-primary-school/

